
THE NEW MEXICO CHAPTER OF THE WILD SHEEP FOUNDATION IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE

25
ANNUAL

THNEW MEXICO
WILD SHEEP RAFFLE
ROCKY MOUNTAIN & DESERT BIGHORN SHEEP

For more information or additional raffle tickets, contact Bryan Bartlett at 575-635-3499 or bartlebc@yahoo.com. To buy tickets using this 
form, copy this page, fill out the information below and mail to: NMWSF, PO Box 134, Garfield, NM, 87936 or NMWSF, 70 Steeplechase Drive, 
Tijeras, NM, 87059. Make checks out to:  NMWSF. We will fill out the tickets for you and enter them into the raffles. You will not receive any ticket 
stubs. Please note that all major credit cards are accepted and no online sales are available. You do not need to be present to win.

TICKETS
$20EACH

The drawings will be held on 
July 2, 2024 at the NMDGF 
headquarters in Santa Fe, NM.

TICKETS MUST BE RECEIVED AND FULLY PAID FOR BY MIDNIGHT, TUESDAY, JUNE 20, 2024.

NAME:________________________________________________ADDRESS:________________________________________________________

CITY:_______________________________________ STATE:_________________   ZIP CODE:_ _____________ PHONE:_ _______________________

NUMBER OF DBHS TICKETS:_______ NUMBER OF RMBHS TICKETS:______ TOTAL $:__________________________ CHECK_ _____________OR

CREDIT CARD #:_ ____________________________________________CC EXP. DATE:_ _________________  CC SECURITY CODE (CVV):________________
 

SIGNATURE_______________________________________________________________________ DATE:_ ________________________________

The NM Department of Game and 

Fish has authorized four bighorn 

sheep revenue enhancement hunting 

permits for 2024; two auction permits 

and two raffle permits. One Rocky 

Mountain bighorn sheep permit and 

one Desert bighorn sheep permit 

were auctioned off during 

the Wild Sheep Foundation’s 

“Sheep Week” in January of 

2024. The two raffle permits 

are for one Rocky Mt. bighorn and 

one Desert bighorn sheep. The winner 

of each of these two raffle permits will have 

the choice of hunting in any Bighorn Sheep 

hunting unit not selected by the auction permit 

hunter. The only exception is the RMBHS Unit 

#58. The auction and raffle hunters can both 

hunt in all other bighorn sheep units.


